
 
 
 

    Winter Vacation for the Academic Year 2024-25 
 

 

  Circular No.ERS/2024-25/19                                                      Date: -14/12/2024 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings!!! 
 

Subject: Winter Vacation Circular (24th December 2024 to 4th January 2025) 
 
 
As the winter season approaches, we are pleased to announce the schedule for 
the upcoming winter vacation. The students will have winter vacation from 
Tuesday, 24th December 2024 to Saturday, 4th January 2025.  
 
During the vacation, we encourage our students to spend quality time with their 
families, explore their hobbies, and engage in activities that promote creativity 
and learning.  
 
We wish you a joyous and safe winter break. 
 
 

With warm regards 
 
  Principal 

ERAYA ROYALS SCHOOL 

Malwa County  
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